
 
 
 

November 3, 2017 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities &Transportation Comm. 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc. 

Notice of Name Change to CBTS Technology Solutions LLC 
UT 031952 

 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Please accept this letter, submitted on behalf of Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc. (“CBAD” or “Company”) as 
notification to the Commission of a change in Company name to CBTS Technology Solutions LLC.  CBAD is 
registered as a telecommunications company with classification as a competitive telecommunications within 
the state of Washington. 
 
Through a series of Delaware and Washington Secretary of State transactions, copies attached, effective 
October 20, 2017, CBTS Technology Solutions LLC filed, and the Washington Secretary of State accepted, a 
Foreign Registration Amendment, to update the company’s name on the Washington records from Cincinnati 
Bell Any Distance Inc. to CBTS Technology Solutions Inc.  Simultaneously, and also effective October 20, 
2017, CBTS Technology Solutions LLC filed, and the Washington Secretary of State accepted, an Application 
for Transfer of Foreign Entity Registration on Merger or Conversion to change the company’s entity type to a 
foreign limited liability company and its name to CBTS Technology Solutions LLC on the records of the State 
of Washington. 
 
The name change and change in form will have no customer impact. A customer notice in the form of a bill 
message is being provided to all customers stating: “Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc. has converted to a 
limited liability company and changed its name to CBTS Technology Solutions LLC.  This change has been 
processed by the appropriate authority(ies) in your state.  Effective January 1, 2018, you will see this name 
change reflected on your bills.  This change does not affect your service or rates, including any of your rights 
or obligations.”  
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3002 or via 
email to cwightman@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Connie Wightman 
 
Connie Wightman 
Consultant 
 
cc: Kathy Campbell, CBAD 
tms: WAx1701 
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